North Carolina
Sheriffs’ Association

Proudly Serving the Sheriffs and Citizens of North Carolina since 1922

Weekly Legislative Report May 31, 2024

It was a somber week at the General Assembly following the death, this Monday, May
27th, of Richard “Rick” Moore, father of Speaker of the House of Representatives Tim Moore.

By mid-day Tuesday, both the House and Senate had cancelled all legislative business for
the week. As a result, very few legislators were found in Raleigh as many of them undoubtedly
travelled to Kings Mountain for Mr. Moore’s funeral service on Wednesday.

While there is no information to report on regarding bills this week, committee meeting
schedules have started to post for next week and it seems likely things will resume at what has
been this Session’s summer pace.

The House and Senate adjourned on Thursday and will reconvene on Monday, June 3,
2024.

The Weekly Legislative Report is provided at no charge as a service to the sheriffs,
criminal justice community and citizens of North Carolina.
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